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Dear IAMAW Membership,

I want to provide you with an important update regarding the ongoing locker shortage 
issue for our female members in the Airports department. I am pleased to inform you that 
I have had meaningful conversations with the company, and they have taken our 
concerns seriously.

They have committed to working diligently with your Union on a solution to address the 
locker shortage for our female members. Their proposed solution involves relocating a 
number of non-IAMAW employees to a new location, which will free up space for our 
IAMAW members to have access to the lockers they need.

It's important to note that the company is fully committed to rectifying this situation 
promptly.

For those members who have not yet received a locker, I want to assure you that you can 
expect to have one provided to you very soon. The company is actively working on 
implementing the necessary changes, and we anticipate positive results in the coming 
weeks.

I want to express my gratitude for your cooperation and understanding as we address 
this issue together. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
I am here to support you in any way I can.

In solidarity,

Mahmoud Khatib
General Chairperson
IAMAW District Lodge 140


